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Happy New Year!

Dear Suh Esthetics Clients,

Happy New Year! As we welcome 2025, | want to take a moment to express my deepest gratitude to
each and every one of you. This past year has been an incredible journey as your Advanced Registered
Nurse Practitioner at Suh Esthetics. Thank you for trusting me with your esthetic care and for allowing
me to be a part of your journey toward achieving your goals.

Reflecting on 2024 Our first year together has been filled with growth, learning, and most importantly,
building relationships. I’'m honored to have had the opportunity to provide you with personalized,
high-quality care that delivers real results. Your support means the world to me, and I’'m thrilled to
continue serving you in the years to come.



Exciting Plans for 2025 This new year marks another chapter of growth for Suh Esthetics. We are
excited about the possibility of expanding our team and offering online scheduling to ensure we
continue providing the exceptional care and timely service you deserve. As we grow, our mission
remains the same: to help you look and feel your best while maintaining the highest standards in
esthetics.

We Value Your Feedback Your input is invaluable to us, and we’d love to hear your thoughts. What do
you love about Suh Esthetics? Are there areas where we can improve? Are there treatments or services
you’ve been curious about? Please don’t hesitate to share your feedback by clicking the link
below—your voice helps shape the future of Suh Esthetics.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XW2M8F7

Looking Ahead | hope you had a wonderful holiday season and are feeling refreshed and ready to
embrace the possibilities of 2025. Whether you have been treated at Suh Esthetics before, or you are a
new client, | recommend a consultation at your next appointment to create a customized 2025
treatment plan so you can stay looking and feeling your best all year round! Just mention this when
you schedule with the front desk. Stay tuned for our monthly newsletters and exciting office
promotions throughout the year. We’re dedicated to bringing you the latest advancements in esthetics
and personalized care to help you achieve your goals.

Thank you once again for your trust and support. Here’s to a beautiful and successful 2025 together!

Warm regards,

Lacee Meyer, ARNP
Suh Esthetics
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